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Message from
the President

101-1500 Notre Dame Ave,
 Winnipeg, Manitoba R3E 0P9

WELCOME TO YOUR UNION!

Jason Linklater
Dear Member,

Our focus is you. As Manitoba’s only union solely
dedicated to representing and serving allied health,
MAHCP is committed to understanding member needs
and advocating for critical health-care system
investment. On behalf of our staff, Executive Council,
and diverse membership of 7,000+ allied health
professionals working across 50 specialized disciplines,
welcome to your union! 

If you only have time to DO ONE THING RIGHT NOW: Scan the QR code to
complete our brief online Member Registration. We communicate regularly with
members by personal email on union matters, so we need your contact
information and permission to contact you. Once you’ve registered, you’ll be a
MAHCP ‘Member in Good Standing’, meaning you can vote at general meetings,
run for elected office, apply for scholarships, take advantage of member
savings, and more. Don’t miss a thing! 

To learn more about union life with MAHCP: 
Visit www.mahcp.ca for member resources, news and updates, contact info, and more
Register an account on our secure Member Portal (available off www.mahcp.ca) 
Consult resources in this package.

MAHCP is your union. We are here to listen, negotiate strong agreements on your behalf, advocate
for positive health-care system changes, and address individual and systemic workplace concerns. We
are counting on your engagement and we look forward to serving you. Email me any time:
president@mahcp.ca

In solidarity,

Jason Linklater, MAHCP President
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